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Paul Ziegler:

This draft includes all of the items in your instructions except item 7.  I spoke to Steve
Milioto about the accountability standards of the No Child Left Behind Act and am
awaiting further instructions.

Peter R. Grant
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−3362
E−mail:  peter.grant@legis.state.wi.us


